Greeting Members

Fall has come to Green Oaks but I think someone forgot to tell summer it was finished. Although hot, at least we have had good weather for golf. Play has been steady which is a good thing for the bottom line at Green Oaks. Glad to report that all bills are being paid on time and money is being put in savings to help us make it through the winter months and next spring to pay for insurance and taxes.

As of September 18th meeting Green Oaks now has 103 members. At the October meeting your board will start to finalize a plan to reduce all members to the \$130 a month. An update will be forthcoming to notify everyone when the new rates will take effect.

the greens. With watering the greens it is soft around the greens. I have seen carts parked within 3-5ft from the green. Unless you have medical reason that limits your mobility then Please stay at least 30 feet away from the greens. Another reason to stay away from the side of greens like #6, #8 and # 13 is wearing the grass out and before long there won't be any grass to chip on. Please help in this matter, stay away from greens. If we don't police ourselves then I can foresee the board looking into maybe some kind of fine. Thank you for your help.

Our 3-person tournament just concluded and the Championship Flight was won by Cox, King ,King with a score 126, Bryant, Purvis and Studdard won 2nd in a playoff with Cox,Thompson and Vasser. In the First flight First Place with a score of 131 the team of Yarbrough, Yarbrough, Doty, and 4 teams finished tied for second place and decided to split the winnings. Congratulations to the winners and thanks to everyone who played.

Green Oaks has one last tournament a One Person Scramble Oct 7 & 8 so work on your game and play in this tournament. It's a lot of fun.

In closing Please do not park close to the Greens and repair your ball divots.

If for some reason you are delinquent on your bill please pay as soon as possible. A delinquent list will be posted on the FIRST OF THE MONTH. I am hoping that there will be no names on this to post. Thanks for your help.

Mike Spalding

President of the Board of directors